
OKCS NEWSLETTER
The waiting lists for OKCS are long, so the sooner
we are made aware of families’ plans, the sooner
we can inform waiting list families of available
space. Please take a minute to complete the
intent to re-register at OKCS for the 2025-2026
form for your children.  This is the place to indicate
if your family is interested in trying the Hybrid
program. 

olds.koinonia@cesd73.ca
www.oldskoinonia.com 

403-556-4038

Contact Info

April 2025
REMINDERS

April 8 - Hot Lunch - Pulled Pork

April 8 & 10 - Parent Teacher Interviews

April 15 - Hot Lunch - Prairie Donair

April 18 - April 27 - Easter, No School

May 2 - No School,  PD Day 

May 9 - Kinders In

May 13 - Spring Tea

May 16 - No School

May 19 - No School

May 20 - OKCS AGM @ 6:00

June 14 - Grad 2025

UPCOMING EVENTS

Parent Teacher Interviews are this
week on Tuesday and Thursday.

Book an appointment today!

2025-2026 Intent Forms

Lost and Found
Unclaimed lost and found items

will be donated before spring
break! 

VICE PRINCIPAL ANNOUNCEMENT!!
Laura Campbell has been hired for the Vice
Principal Role for the 2025-2026 school year!
She says, “I am truly grateful for the
opportunity to continue serving as Vice-
Principal at OKCS. It has been a blessing to
walk alongside staff, students, and families
during my time as Acting Vice-Principal, and
I’m excited to build on that foundation. With
God’s guidance, I look forward to supporting
our mission of nurturing faith, fostering Christ-
like character and striving for academic
excellence in all we do.” Congratulations, Miss
Campbell!

OKCS Society Board

OKCS ANNUAL MEETING
Please plan to attend the OKCS Society Annual
General Meeting on May 20, 2025, at 6:00 PM in
the School chapel.
Agenda items include:

Election of new board members and By-
Laws Amendment
Review accomplishments from the past year
Financial report and budget overview
Status update on Senior High Mission Trip
Principal’s report on school progress and
future goals
Open floor for questions and suggestions
from parents

All parents are welcome to attend, but please
note that only Society members in good
standing are eligible to vote.
We hope to see you there — your input and
participation help shape the future of our OKCS!

Jason Geddert, Bryan McIver, Charity
Trites, Franshesca Hildebrand, Paula

Swalm, Leah Stanley-Jones, Ken Taks,
Christine Barnsdale

https://forms.gle/MxvskaMNFiixnkZ5A
https://forms.gle/MxvskaMNFiixnkZ5A
https://www.oldskoinonia.com/bookings

